
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Chairman Huebert, 
 
I am writing today to ask for you to support the bill, HB 2601.  
 
Having the medical freedom to choose medical procedures necessary to have a free society. I am 
a mother of small children and my first son has mild vaccine injury. Im thankful that it's not as 
bad as it could have been. I think reading and asking the right questions early on. Lead me to 
stop vaccinating and ultimately saved my son's life and health. I hope that you read this with an 
open heart and mind and consider how important this issue is.  
 
LaChrisha Howard 
Wichita,Ks 
 


